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Brouadcuasiing, Inc¢,

Pitkin County Translator Department
76 Service Center Road
Aspen, COR161H

Attention: Ms. Renee Hassle
Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter is writien with regard 1o your proposal to modify FM translator K269D5
(Facility 1D # 52725), Aspen, Colorado, by switching the station’s output frequency of
101.7 MHz, cither to 101.5 MFHz or 101.9 MHz. Both chamels are first adjacent 1o
KTUN (FM)'s assigned frequency ol 101.7 MHz. Aspen 1s within the protected contour
of our station and we operate a translator in that city that rebroadeasts KTUN.

Please be advised that KTUN, which has commenced program tests on 101.7 MUz, has
1o objection to any potential interference which the Federal Communications
Commission concludes would be caused to KTUN by operations of your translator on a
channel that is first adjacent to KTUN s assigned [requency. We understand that because
of the terrain and other factors, any interference 1o our station from an adjacent channel
wranskaior in Aspen would be de minimis. [1, however. your translator causes harmful
clectrical interference to KTUN, you have represented that you will take prompt remedial
action and, it necessary. will seek an alternate channel.

Accordingly, KTUN has no objection to fuvorable action on your proposal 1o operate
K2069DS on 101.5 MHz or 101.9 MHz.

This letter may be filed with the FCC in conjunction with your application.

Very truly yours,

Stephen R, Wodlinger
VP-GM, NRC Broadcasting
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